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Statement: 

 

Finland appreciates the work conducted by the expert group on the integration of statistical and 

geospatial frameworks. We welcome that the GSGF-framework has now been adopted both by UN-

GGIM and UN Statistical Commission, serving both professional communities and greatly improving 

our ability to serve users of geospatial and statistical information.    

 

We are looking forward to the next steps of this work. The next steps should give practical guidance in 

the use of geospatial data in regular statistical production using standardized, automated processes, and, 

also enable the use of statistical data in geospatial data production using standardized processes. 
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